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Monday 6th December 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We hope that you are looking forward to the Christmas performances later this week. It is fantastic that the 
children will be able to perform in front of you all for the first time in a long time and we hope that it will help 
kick start the festive season. 
 
I would like to remind you that the performances will take place at All Saints Church which is on Southchurch 
Road near the roundabout. Year 2 will be performing on Wednesday and Year 1 will be performing on Thursday. 
Both performances will start at 2.00 so we ask you to arrive at 1.45 so that you can be seated in time. 
 
We would very much like to be able to make the performances open to all friends and family who wish to 
attend but we have the following request regarding numbers. There are only enough seats for every child to 
have 2 people to watch the performance. If you have an extra family member who wishes to attend, we ask that 
you make use of the standing room at the sides and back of the church. If there are seats still free by the time 
we start the performance, please feel free to occupy them. 
 
One of the reasons for using the church is that it is a large space which is well ventilated. As a further measure,  
we ask if people could wear masks to help limit the spread within the community. We are aware that some 
people are exempt and therefore we will not be prompting people to put masks on. However, if you can wear 
one, please do. We would like to keep everyone healthy, especially with Christmas round the corner.  
 
We look forward to seeing you later in the week and hope that you enjoy the show! 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Aggus 
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